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Hello: 
Our last shoot was on July 15th, it was a one day Woodswalk. We had 
12 shooters, Gary Bevard took first place. There were lots of mosquitoes in the woods but the Rain held off 
for us. 
 
The next shoot is on Sunday August 27th, a paper target match hosted by Ken Netting. It’s sure to be a fun 
time. 
 
The raffle tickets are selling well, I was at the last Centerburg Conservation Club Meeting, telling them we 
were giving half the ticket sales to their Range Fund. They were excited and I did sell $120 in tickets. 
They want to join us at the Chili Dinner (Saturday afternoon of our 2 day Woodswalk). We think it will be 
great for both Clubs to socialize and see if we can clean up that kettle of soup! 
I think their next project at the range is installing a fence barrier between the range and pond. 
 
Deathwinds is shooting this weekend. A table match on Saturday and flintlock only match following that, no 
entry fee, hosted by Page Carr. 
 
  
 
Take care, hope to see you at the range! 
 
Mark Hazel 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


